
SSA Jacksonville Customer Advisory 

 

 

SSA Blount Island will resume operations starting at 1300, Friday, October 4th. We will be 

closed during the meal period from 1800-1900 returning at 1900 until 2300. Inbound gates will 

close promptly at 2200.  

  

Reefers: Currently, we are awaiting confirmation of possible extended hours. Please plan to 

pick up reefers between 1300 – 1530. If there is any update to these hours, we will keep you 

posted via our website and email. 

  

Any directives regarding chassis should be addressed with Consolidated Chassis Management. 

They are aware of operations resuming and will be better suited in answering any questions you 

may have on the pickup/dropoff of equipment.  

  

Dames Point and ICTF will be closed for operations on Friday, October 4th and reopen at 0800 

Monday, October 7th with normal gate hours as posted on the website.  

  

SSA is appreciative of your understanding and patience during this 3-day work stoppage, and we 

look forward to servicing our customers once again! 

  
 


